
Sullivan: Measure B good for
baseball and soccer
Letter to the Publisher,

I am writing this letter to ask for the communityâ€™s support
of Measure B. By passing Measure B, we can reallocate unused
funds for the upgrade and modernization of the playing fields
on Rufus Allen Blvd. By voting yes you are not only helping
South  Tahoe  National  Little  League,  but  also  AYSO  youth
soccer, and other organizations that use these fields. These
fields have served our community well for many years, and now
they  need  to  be  upgraded  with  new  concession  stands,
maintenance facilities, and rest rooms. With the passing of
Measure B these fields will be made better and safer for our
children to play on and enjoy. I hope you will vote yes for
Measure B.

Dan Sullivan, president South Tahoe National Little League
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